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Douglas, Tina  (PUC)

From: PUC Docket Filings <PUCDocketFilings@state.sd.us>
Sent: Monday, October 27, 2014 11:07 AM
To: Douglas, Tina  (PUC); Van Gerpen, Patty; Mohr, Leah; Lashley, Joy  (PUC); Gustafson, 

Katlyn
Subject: FW: HP14-001

 
-------------------------------------------  
From: jennie boone[SMTP:PEACHIE_1234@YAHOO.COM]  
Sent: Monday, October 27, 2014 11:06:59 AM  
To: PUC Docket Filings  
Subject: HP14-001  
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

 
As a resident of the United States, I feel that I have a right to be recognized for "Party Status" by the PUC of 
South Dakota. I drink the water that serves the Ogalalla Aquifer, as do millions of people in many states. A line 
that happens to separate the border of a state means nothing to the water that flows under it. Nebraskans and 
South Dakotans (as well as other states) stand together in this fight for our water resources.  
 
Thank you for hearing me, 
 
Carolyn Smith 
305 North 3rd. Street 
Plainview Nebraska 68769 
402-582-4708 


